REPORT - 2 - 2024

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE

The Road Safety Committee presents its second report for 2024 and recommends:

RSC-0008-2024

That the Memorandum dated February 12, 2024 from Zvonimir Miller, Acting Manager, Traffic Signals & Systems regarding "Leading Pedestrian Signals (LPI) – Also referred to as Pedestrian Head Start Signals, be received. (RSC-0008-2024)

RSC-0009-2024

That the verbal update from Mark Currie, Citizen Member and Mississauga Cycling Advisory Committee (MCAC) representative be received. (RSC-0009-2024)

RSC-0010-2024

That the email dated February 15, 2024 from Constable Claudia D'Amico, Peel Regional Police regarding Road Watch Statistics be received. (RSC-0010-2024)